The Monday Memo

Federated Church members look at the week ahead

Then Jesus said to the Jews who had believed in him, "If you continue in my word, you are truly my disciples; and you will know the truth, and the truth will make you free." John 8:31-32

Gracious God, keep your faithful people steadfast in your word so that we may receive your freedom and truth through Christ our Lord. Amen.

Last week — In review

Sunday, October 25 was Reformation Sunday. We worshiped at 9:30am and Pastor Doug delivered the sermon titled *The Greatest Tweet* with a text from Matthew 22:34-46. To read a full copy of the sermon, visit our website at www.federatedff.org.

This week — Looking ahead

Fellowship Committee: Join us for Federated Church Bowling Day Saturday, November 14th at 1pm. We are only allowed to have 20 bowlers due to COVID. If you are interested, please sign up with Brianna in the church office and pay in advance to reserve your spot. The event will cost \$10 for 3 games or \$25 for families. Snacks and drinks will be provided by the Fellowship Committee.

Mission Committee: This year's Mission Brunch, normally hosted in mid/late November, will be postponed to hopefully the spring when we can host larger crowds to both hear the message and support the mission. The Mission Committee has been focusing on supporting MAHUBE-OTWA's Community Action Homelessness program. It has various initiatives to help combat homelessness and we look forward to supporting them more next year more than what we were able to contribute from our committee this year.

Poinsettia forms will be mailed out with the November newsletter. If you would like to purchase a Poinsettia in honor or memory of a loved one, please fill out the form and return it to the church office. More info to come on the price and the date as to when they need to be turned in by.

Learning Guides for Sunday School and Kidz Club are available on our website under resources. Each week we will post the new lessons if your child has missed or is unable to attend.

If you are willing to help greet this Sunday, November 1st please let Brianna know in the church office. Thank You!

Bill Nead will be hosting a meeting on Tuesday, October 27th to anyone who is willing to sing or play an instrument during Sunday's worship. The meeting will be in the sanctuary at 7pm. If you are interested but unable to attend please contact Bill Nead at bbnman@prtel.com or at 218-826-6324 Safe protocols and restrictions will take place for whoever is willing to participate.

All Saints Sunday is November 1st. During worship, we will remember our members who passed away over the last year.

Prayer requests

In addition to the people on our prayer list, please remember: Please keep Carri Thompson, Gladys Carlson and Yvonne Marts daughter Yvette Marts in your thoughts and prayers.

Week of October 26, 2020

Weekly Calendar

TUESDAY (10/27)

11:30 AM WOMEN'S BIBLE STUDY ZOOM

6:00PM PRAISE TEAM PRACTICE 7:30PM CHOIR PRACTICE

WEDNESDAY (10/28)

2:00PM 7TH AND 8TH GRADE CONFIR-MATION ZOOM 3:45PM KIDZ CLUB 6:30PM 9TH GRADE CONFIRMATION 7:30PM SENIOR HIGH YOUTH GROUP

SUNDAY (11/1)

9:30AM WORSHIP (ALL SAINTS) 10:15PM ADULT BIBLE STUDY 10:15PM SUNDAY SCHOOL



OPEN HEARTS. OPEN MINDS. OPEN ARMS.